
Give happy  
	 live happy! 

To coincide with National Volunteer Week the Pro Bono Clearing House (PBCH) 
in conjunction with the Society hosted the Give Happy Live Happy: Celebrating 
the Society’s Volunteers drinks during Law Week. The event was held to 
acknowledge the many hours legal practitioners donate to the Society through 
participation in various Law Society committees and pro bono work. President, 
Tass Liveris, presented a special prize to a dedicated volunteer of the Society’s 
PBCH, Ms Rosemary Jacob. It was also a great opportunity for the Society to 
celebrate Rosemary graduating from Young Lawyer status! The PBCH would 
again like to thank all our volunteers who take the time to assess applications 
and offer their services to successful applicants. Their contribution helps  
ensure that everyone has the right access to justice.

Lily North
Pro Bono Clearing House Coordinator 

Law Society Northern Territory

New registrants 
The PBCH would like to welcome  

Ms Felicity Gerry QC to the Pro  
Bono Register and Panel. 

Call out  
Join our Pro Bono Clearing 

 House today!

Email Lily North  
lily.north@lawsocietynt.asn.au  

to register your interest. 

L A W  W E E K  2 0 1 5   L A W  S O C I E T Y  N T

Law Week Speaker Kon Karapanagiotidis OAM, Ms Rosemary Jacob, President Mr Tass Liveris and Pro Bono Clearing House Coordinator Lily North.




